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EEP  
All Year 12 to attend Senate speeches in the Main Hall, period 4, Wednesday, please be prompt. 
 
Careers Information 
University taster days at Kings College, London 
Taster days are available in a number of subjects including Nutrition and Dietetics, Film Studies, Classics, MFL. For more 
information and details on how to apply please see https://london.ac.uk/taster-course-search/taster_course_institution/273 
 
Opportunity to gain experience working in a university laboratory  
Free half-day workshops are available at the University of York's Teaching laboratories in June and July. You will be preparing 
samples for NMR spectroscopy and using an NMR machine to obtain and analyse spectra. To book a place please go 
to https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFmmmqZK_tf1gwBWTgga-Sqp9nhZX0fT1pchqR0nGEsQ895g/viewform  
 
Year 13 - Gap Year Internship at St Mark's Church  
St Mark's Church is offering an opportunity for a student who may be considering working for the church or interested in 
the ministry. An ideal opportunity to develop communication and leadership skills during a gap year. For more details please 
see http://smch.org.uk/will-you-be-our-new-intern/ or contact the Careers Department. 
 
General Information 
Reminder Year 13 
When you are on the school site, please ensure you are in smart business dress and wearing your lanyard. 
 
Year 12 EPQ 
Year 12 EPQ students should now have handed in their projects to their supervisor. You no longer need to attend your EPQ 
lesson, please use the time to study. There will be a further notice about collecting your marks at the end of the year. 
 
Year 12 
In warm weather, we still expect students to wear smart business dress. This means:  

 no pumps or trainers  

 No bare shoulders 

 No bare midriffs 

 No halter neck tops 

 No bardot tops 

 No denim – trousers, skirts or jackets 

 No T-shirts 

 No extremes of hair colour 
We reserve the right to send students home who are not appropriately dressed. 
 
Phone chargers 
We have been informed by North Yorkshire County Council that mobile phones should not be charged in school. The main 
reason behind this is the fire risk: NYCC has several reports of incidents where plugs have melted. Students are therefore again 
asked not to charge mobile phones anywhere in school. 
 
Study Centre 
Please note that after half-term the Study Centre will close at 4pm. Students who wish to remain in school after that time to 
study must use the library, which is open until 5pm Monday - Thursday.   
 
 
Thank you   
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